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Coco for super piano playing— she shows such enthusiasm 
and is very proud of her achievements! 

Harper N for her amazing memory—she could remember 
all of her RE learning, and retell the story of The Precious 
Pearl with gusto! 

Ethan for consistently reading with expression. 

Holly and Lewis for great listening in group work. 

Mack, Julia and Willow for putting so much effort into 
writing their letters to our local MP about the rise in plastic 
pollution. 

Damon for excellent descriptive writing linked to Ethel and 
Ernest. 

Gisella for independently zipping her coat up! 

Cavan for showing increasing independence, and coping 
‘super well’ with all the changes to his normal school       
routine! 

Zach for using fantastic scientific vocabulary in his science 
experiments. 

Molly for super subtraction in maths, working really hard! 

Logan J for fantastic writing and pictures relating to his 
dragon story! 

Anita for always working hard, being helpful and cheerful! 

With the help of Jean Scott 
Smith, Elizabeth Gross and 
Kerryanne Wilde we will be 
learning about villagers from 
Shap who lost their lives at 
war.  To help with our     
commemorations, our       
children will be getting     
creative, producing an array 

of poppy themed arts and crafts, some utilising     
natural materials and reclaimed materials.  We aim 
to adorn our outdoors with our work, which you are 
welcome to admire after 11.11.20 (adhering to social           
distancing regulations).  If anyone has any red wool 
or string, and 1 litre plastic bottles that could be       
donated, they would be much appreciated! 

Galations ch 6 v 10a   ‘So then, as often as we have the chance, we should do 
good to everyone... 

Thank you to all who contributed to our Harvest Collection, we were delighted to 

receive the ’thank you’ featured to the left! 

Our next charitable ventures include:  

Supporting Cumbria’s Boxes of Hope initiative that provide Christ-
mas presents for Rwandan children.  Please can remaining boxes 
be returned on Monday 09 November, ready for collection on 
Tuesday? 

Supporting Children In Need.  We would like you to come to school 
dressed in your PJs in exchange for a £1 on Friday 13th November. 
We would also like you to enter our craft competition to create a 
Children In Need picture or decorated stone, please see TEAMs for 
more information. In school throughout the week we will be looking                                   
at our physical and mental well-being as that is the focus this year.  

Message 

from The 

Office! 



 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding the content of this newsletter! 

For in-depth information about every aspect of our school, please see our website:          

https://www.shap.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

 

  

For day-to-day news, reminders and celebrations, please see our School Facebook Page: Shap CE School 

For information about fundraising and social events, please see Friends of Shap School – FoSS Facebook Page 

Many thanks!            Katie Chappell     Acting Headteacher 

21 October – 09 
November 

FoSS Family Orienteering Challenge—please see the quiz sent through to your child’s class team on 
Microsoft Teams.  The challenge will be open until 09 November, entries in by 11 November, prize 
draw will take place on 12 November! 

05 November  
for 5 weeks 

“Supporting your Key Stage 2 Child with Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar”  

FREE - ONLINE course starts Thursday 5th November 2020 for 5 weeks from 12.30pm to 2.30pm.  

To enrol on this course SHC00341A visit;- https://adultlearning.cumbria.gov.uk/subjects/family.asp 

09 November Please return your ‘Box of Hope’ 

13 November Come to School in your PJ’s—£1 for Children in Need 

14 December Classes to share a Christmas performance with you —More info. to follow 

15 December Covidella and The Masked Ball—streamed Pantomime treat from FoSS —More info. to follow 

16 December Christmas Film Afternoon —More info. to follow 

17 December Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch —More info. to follow 

18 December Christmas Parties—More info. to follow 

18 December Shap School Raffle Grand Prize Draw (raising funds for our School Grounds Project) Information   
coming out in book bags today! 

05-08 January First Aid Classes for all children 

22 February Wheelchair basketball 

04 March World Book Day 

24 May  
DATE CHANGE 

Young Voices 2021 @ Manchester Arena 

28—30 June Helvellyn Residential to Kingswood—more information to follow 

Shap CE School: A Safe Branch from which to Soar 

With children and the church at the heart of the school, we are                                   

‘living in harmony' (Romans 12:16) within our community; nurturing one another        

in order to create an environment from which all can soar 

Dates in blue denote new dates added to the calendar! 

https://adultlearning.cumbria.gov.uk/subjects/family.asp

